
 

November 24, 2020 

QUESTIONS AND ANSWERS 

SET # 2  
 

TO : All Prospective Bidders  

FROM : Kiet Vu, Contracts Administrator 

SUBJECT : Contract C19123 – Cerone Division Boiler and Propane Tank Replacement 

Q2. How soon do you need the Pre-Qual package submitted by? 

A2.  Per VTA’s policy, the Prequalification Statements are due at Bid Opening on December 16, 

2020 at 2 PM. Since it takes a minimum of 3 weeks to evaluate your prequalification 

statements and verify your references, we encourage bidders to submit them as early as they 

can so the Award won’t be delayed too long. VTA issued and advertised on Builders 

Exchange the Request for Prequalification of Bidders almost a year ago. 

Q3. There seems to be 2 sites, information that is being forwarded.  The link below is for a 

previous bid that bid 2/7/20, but yet it has some updated information and on this link. There 

is Q & A 1-5, w 2 Addendums. Note:  Q & A set #5 is dated 11/20/20 and is in the solicitation 

below for a bid date of 2/7/2020.   Do these apply to the current solicitation?  The current 

solicitation has only 1 set of Q & A and 3 addendums.   

Please confirm the # of Q & A and addendums for the bid date of 12/16/2020.   

A3.  There are 2 postings for the same solicitation: 

1. Request for Prequalification of Bidders which was issued in November 2019. Two (2) 

addenda and five (5) Q&A sets have been issued for the Request for Prequalification as 

of today. 

2. Invitation for Bid (IFB) which was issued on November 9, 2020. Three (3) addenda and 

one (1) Q&A set have been issued for the IFB as of today. 

Contractors must be prequalified to work on this project and need to submit both document 

packages (Prequalification Statements and Bid Documents) by the Bid Opening date 

December 16, 2020. 

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at Kiet.Vu@vta.org. 

Sincerely, 

 

 
 

Kiet Vu - Construction Contracts Administrator 


